Minister Dacic conversed with the new United Nations Office Resident Coordinator in Belgrade
Monday, 17 August 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
met today the new Resident Coordinator of the United Nations Office in Belgrade (UNOB),
Simon-Mirel Mikulecky.

During the first courtesy call on the Foreign Minister, a positive assessment was made
of Serbia’s cooperation with UNOB so far, and confidence expressed that it would continue
to develop even more vigorously in the coming period.

Minister Dacic expressed the readiness of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Republic

of Serbia for dialogue and extensive cooperation with the UN Office in Belgrade. At

today’s meeting, views were exchanged on topics related to UN activities which are of particular
interest for Serbia.




